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SOUTH GLOS PARENTS AND CARERS

EDUCATIONAL  MENTAL HEALTH PRACTITIONER
Introducing Cerri, Educational Mental Health Practitioner, at both
The Park and Parkwall Primary School. Cerri uses
Cognitive Behavioural Therapy (CBT) techniques to support
children in one-to-ones, groups, assemblies and more.
Cerri will be running free parent/carer coffee afternoons at both
schools to discuss children’s mental health, ask questions and
suggest ideas. 
Tuesday 9th Jan, 2-3pm at Parkwall
Tuesday 30th Jan. 2-3pm at Park
Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided!

This term we had South Glos Parents and
Carers deliver a coffee afternoon at both
schools. South Glos Parents and Carers
are a local Parent Carer forum. They work
closely with families and schools and are
available for families of children with any
needs or disability aged 0-25 living,
working or in education in South Glos.
They offer a range of support including
support groups both online and at their
Community Base in Kingswood. 

In person, 10-2pm drop-in every
Thursday at Community Base
Online, 7.30-9pm alternate Thurs
evenings
By email/ phone/ social media:
support@sglospc.org.uk
www.facebook.com/sgpc.community

SGPCS WORKSHOP TERM 3 



In addition to the coffee afternoons mentioned above, there
will also be a coffee morning at Parkwall Primary School, open
to both schools and led by the Local Authority‘s Link
Educational Psychologist for the Federation Time will be spent
discussing how this role works within schools and there will
also be opportunity to ask questions. 

This will take place on:
  31/01/24, 9-11am at Parkwall  

COFFEE MORNING

FURTHER RESOURCES AND SUPPORT

In addition to the coffee
afternoons mentioned above,
there will also be another coffee
morning at Parkwall Primary
School this term, open to both
schools and led by the Local
Authority‘s Link Educational
Psychologist for the Federation.
Time will be spent discussing how
this role works within schools and
there will also be opportunity to
ask questions. 

This will take place on:
  31/01/24, 9-11am at Parkwall  

Merry Christmas!
From The Inclusion Team

Advice and signposting support for
a range of different needs:

https://sirona-cic.org.uk/children-
services/resources/advice-and-
signposting/


